
PHOTO PULLED
Arizona is home to Oregano’s, a pizza chain. At its Tucson
location, there was a large photograph of Pope John Paul II
with an inscription below that was offensive—”Chicks Dig It.”

One of our members from Tucson contacted us, and we, in turn,
contacted the proprietor of Oregano’s, Mark Russell. He
quickly apologized for what happened and said, “Please rest
assured that the picture will be taken down immediately.” Case
closed.

https://www.catholicleague.org/photo-pulled/

